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This measure will allow residents of Wallowa county the option to hunt these 

predators with dogs, which will provide greater success.  We have hunted cougars for 

years, and yet our mule deer population continues to decline.  It is difficult to hunt 

these predators and yet we see them on trail cameras all the time, killing our mule 

and elk populations.  We need a better way to fight for these populations and this will 

help! 


